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January 15, 2021

Provider Type(s): All
Rule 59G-1.060, Provider Enrollment Policy

Notice of Public Workshop
The Agency for Health Care Administration has scheduled a workshop for Rule 59G-1.060, Provider 
Enrollment Policy.

The workshop is scheduled for January 27, 2021 from 4:00 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. ET. Attendees may register for 
the workshop at: https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/7865863716417436427. After registering, a 
confirmation email will be received containing information about joining the webinar. Opportunities to offer 
comments and questions will be available during the workshop.

Official notice of the workshop was published in Volume 47, Number 08 of the Florida Administrative Register 
(FAR) on January 13, 2021. A copy of the notice may be found on the FAR Web site. 

Thank you.

QUESTIONS? FLMedicaidManagedCare@ahca.myflorida.com 

COMPLAINTS OR ISSUES? ON LINE http://ahca.myflorida.com/Medicaid/complaints/|  CALL 1-877-254-1055

The Agency for Health Care Administration is committed to its mission of providing "Better Health Care for 
All Floridians." The Agency administers Florida’s Medicaid program, licenses and regulates more than 
48,000 health care facilities and 47 health maintenance organizations, and publishes health care data and 
statistics at www.FloridaHealthFinder.gov. Additional information about Agency initiatives is available via 
Facebook (AHCAFlorida), Twitter (@AHCA_FL) and YouTube(/AHCAFlorida).
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